
The Minnesota Legislature passed a Workforce 
Development Initiative, as part of this initiative, $2,500 
scholarships are being awarded to students across the 
state pursuing in demand career areas. 

· Students pursuing degrees in advanced manufacturing, 
agriculture, health care, information technology, early 
childhood education and transportation qualify for 
scholarships.

· Scholarships are available to students pursing a 1 year or 2 year 
associate degree, diploma, or certificate program.

· A pilot program was launched in 2017 with scholarships being 
awarded for fall 2018.

· Nearly 400 Workforce Development Scholarships were 
awarded last year of $2,500 each.

· The number of scholarships is expected to increase from 400 
in FY 19 to 668 for FY20.

· Many industry leaders are stepping forward and making 
contributions to add incentive for students to attend college 
and enter these in demand career fields.

Scholarships are now available!! Go to 
http://minnstate.edu/stories/wds

Start your career in agriculture by attending one of  
Minnesota State Colleges and Universities.


